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Dates for Your Diary 
 
JULY: 
Monday, 20th    Parents and Friends Meeting, 3.45 pm 
Wednesday, 22nd  w!/± ά{ǘǊŜŜǘ {ŎŜƴŜέ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ŦƻǊ C-6 classes 
Wednesday, 29th  /ƛǘȅ ƻŦ YƛƴƎǎǘƻƴ άwŜŘǳŎŜΣ wŜ-ǳǎŜΣ wŜŎȅŎƭŜέ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ŦƻǊ F-6 classes 
Thursday, 30th    Maths Competition (for those who have registered) 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Garry’s Gabble
   
LǘΩǎ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǘƻ ōŜ ōŀŎƪΦ  L ƳƛǎǎŜŘ all ǘƘŜ ƘŀǇǇȅΣ ǎƳƛƭƛƴƎ ŦŀŎŜǎΦ  LΩƳ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ŎƻƴǘƛƴǳƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǎƳƛƭŜǎ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘƻǳǘ 
what promises to be (surprise!) another very busy term. 
 
LΩŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŀƴƪ /ŀǊƻƭƛƴŜ .ǳǊǎǘƻƴ ŦƻǊ ǎƻ ǇǊƻŦŜǎǎƛƻƴŀƭƭȅ ŦƛƭƭƛƴƎ ƛƴ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ Ƴȅ ŀōǎŜƴŎŜΦ  Lƴ ƻǳǊ άŎŀǘŎƘ-ǳǇέ ŎƘŀǘ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ 
holidays Caroline made sure I understood what a great school we have with fantastic children and a highly 
professional and hard-ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ {ǘŀŦŦ ŀƴŘ {ŎƘƻƻƭ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΦ  Lǘ ǿŀǎ ƴƻǘ ŀ ǎǳǊǇǊƛǎŜ ǘƻ ƘŜŀǊ ǘƘƛǎΣ ōǳǘ ƛǘΩǎ ƴƛŎŜ ǿƘŜƴ 
ǎƻƳŜƻƴŜ ŦǊƻƳ άƻǳǘǎƛŘŜέ ƴƻǘƛŎŜǎΦ 
 
Lots happening….  Coming up we have visits from the RACV for Road Safety sessions and a visit from City of Kingston 
Officers which will help students gain an understanding of Reduce, Re-use, Recycle concepts.  We are lucky enough 
to have another three visits early this term from Cheltenham Secondary College PE students who are giving our 
children at all levels additional PE activities.  The Student Disco for this year is due on August 7thΦ  !ƭǎƻ ƛƴ !ǳƎǳǎǘ ǿŜΩƭƭ 
be celebrating Healthy Bones Week, Science Week and Book Week with a Book Fair commencing on 17th.  The same 
month will also see Fire SafŜǘȅ Ǿƛǎƛǘǎ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ рκсǎ ŀƴŘ CκмǎΦ  {ƻƳŜƘƻǿ ǿŜΩƭƭ ǎǉǳŀǎƘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ IƻǳǎŜ {ǇƻǊǘǎ ƻƴ нлth August 
leading in to District Athletics on 4th September.  As is usual, our intensive Swimming Program will take up the last 
fortnight of Term 3, commencing on September 7th.  Specific notices for all of these things will be issued when or if 
required. 
 
²ŜΩǊŜ ŀ ǎƳŀƭƭ {ŎƘƻƻƭΣ ōǳǘ ƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŘƻƴΩǘ Ƴƛǎǎ ƻǳǘ ƻƴ ƳǳŎƘ ς ƛƴ ŦŀŎǘΣ ǘƘŜǊŜΩǎ ŀ ƭƻǘ ŜȄǘǊŀΦ  aȅ ǎƛƴŎŜǊŜ ǘƘŀƴƪǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ 
Staff members who take on the responsibility for co-ordinating such additional programs for the enrichment of what 
we offer our children. 
 
Have a great week! 
Garry 
 
 
 

This and previous Newsletters are now available at 
www.lepage.vic.edu.au 

Click the óNewsletterò link on the Home Page 
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LE PAGE SCHOOL APP  
5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƻ ŎƘŜŎƪ ȅƻǳǊ ǘƛǉōƛȊ ŀǇǇ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǘŜǎǘ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǘǘŜǊ ŀƴŘ ƴƻǘƛŎŜǎΦ   
It can be used to communicate with us if your child or children are going to be away from school etc. We will be able 
to communicate to you if for any reason there is an emergency, excursion buses are late back to school etc. and 
inform you of notices that have been issued. 
 
If you would like further information, please see Heather in the office. 

 
What’s happening at Le Page 
 

STUDENT BANKING -  

Banking day is Tuesday.   
It is fantastic to see so many keen bankers within the school. 
 
Rewards ï you can now pre-order your reward request when you have 8 tokens!  This way, it should arrive by the time 
you have 10 tokens.    
Congratulations to the following students who will be presented with the rewards at tomorrowôs assembly ï Max B, 
Chennie A, Abby P. 
 
Congratulations also to ï Chennie A for earning her first Dollarmites Achievement Certificate for 2015. 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for supporting this program.  
   

 

Request from Parents of F-2 Students 
 
Next term our topic will be focusing on Safety and the first 
2 weeks we will be looking at Road Safety. 
As a part of this focus we will be making cardboard box 
cars if parents are able to help provide any large boxes for 
this activity it would be greatly appreciated. 
Please send them to school tomorrow or early next term.  

   



Woolworths Earn & Learn Program is back and runs from 15th July to 8th September.  You can earn 1 point 
(sticker) for every $10.00 you spend at Woolworths.  There is a sticker sheet attached to this Newsletter.  If 
you require more, they are available from Woolworths or at School office.  Please return the sheets or 
stickers to the box in the office.  Thank you all for your support. 
 

 
 

 



News from Parents & Friends’ Club 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS   
(Please note these dates in your diaries) 

 
ï TERM 3 
Notice coming home next week  Cadburyôs Chocolate Drive  
Friday, 24th July    National Tree Day 
Friday 7th August   School Disco ï 6.00pm to 8.00pm 
Saturday, 18th July   Craft Market here at Le Page  
Thursday, 3rd September  Fatherôs Day Stall 
Thursday, 10th September  Two Brotherôs Brewery Night ï 7.00pm to 10.00pm 
Thursday, 8th October   Footy Day & Walkathon 
Saturday, 10th October   Craft Market here at Le Page  
 
 

BUNNINGS MENTONE BBQ – Saturday 27th June 
Thank you to everyone who helped out on the day or donated goods.   Approximately $2,100.00 profit was made. 
Sensational effort!!! 
 
Thank you 
 

Helga Drpic, President 

 
News from Before & After School Care Program 
 

 
For information about registering or booking into Before and After School 
Care, please call the school office on 9583 8342 or Emma on 0414 711 530. 
 

 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 





 
 


